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Hours of operation: 

 Saturday and Sunday: 1pm to closing 

 Monday, Thursday and Friday: 2pm to closing 

 Tuesday and Wednesday: Post closed 

 

 American Legion Post 39 News and Happenings 
 
Next General Membership meeting is Wednesday, February 19.  
 
Executive Board will meet on Tuesday, February 11. 
 
Officers from American Legion District 7 will be our guests at the General 
Membership meeting on Feb 19. Let’s honor them by a great showing of Post 39 
members in attendance at that meeting. 
 
A donation of $800 was presented to the Wounded Warrior Project on behalf of 
Post 39. 
 
Post 39 received a donation of $50 from 

Leland Larson 
American Legion Post 167 
Willmar MN 
 

Post 39 donated $100 to Pikes Peak Hospice in memory of Walt Perkins. 
 
Post 39 is conducting a fund raiser during the Manitou Springs Mardi Gras parade 
on Saturday, March 1. We welcome any suggestions or volunteers for the project. 
 
GO BRONCOS!!  Super Bowl pot luck get-together at the Post on Sunday, Feb 2. 
Game starts at 4:30pm. Come join the fun. 
 



                                       
 
Thank you to Old Mill Self-Storage-U-Haul, for supporting Post 39 by providing 
storage space for Post 39 in the future. 
 
Old Mill Self-Storage U-Haul 
2755 Ore Mill Rd. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80904 
719 634-6332 
 

     Auxiliary Angle 
 
Annie says: 
We will not have a February meeting (due to me being out of town) – 
our next regular Auxiliary meeting will be on Wednesday, March 5th at 
7:00pm where we will discuss activities for this year.  
 
We want to thank the Legion for their generous donation (as always) to 
help us purchase Christmas gifts this year.  The party was a great 
success!  The children and families had a wonderful time.  We also 
extend a big thank you to Santa John and Mrs. Claus Nellie Webster – 
they were a huge hit.  The kids commented that they never get to see 
Mrs. Claus so it was a special treat for them. 
 
Our thoughts, prayers, and condolences go out to Carolyn Jannuzzi and 
family on the death of her mother January 23rd. 
 
 
 



                                       

 

    SAL News 
 
Next SAL meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 15 at 7pm. 
 
Have you been to the Post lately and noticed how the building, inside 
and out, looks better than it has in years? From the new coats of paint 
and stain on the building, clean and tidy patio area, cleanliness of the 
bar area and restrooms, clean carpets and the refinished tables and 
chairs, clients participating in the Useful Public Service (UPS) program 
have contributed hundreds of man hours in cleaning, maintenance and 
repairs to our Post.  

 Thanks to the dedication and management of the program by 
George Vahsholtz, Jess Kinney, Randy Walters, and Rick Leider, 
the program is a success, both physically and fiscally. Tom Coca, 
Tom Rebb and Terry Salsgiver also contribute to the UPS 
committee on a regular basis. 

 Clients in the program are assigned community service by the 

court. 

 Positive feedback received from the courts, clients and Post 

members. 

 The UPS program has plenty of grocery boxes to be given to needy 

families. If you know of any veterans or families in need of 

emergency food assistance, please contact any of the Post Officers 

or members of the UPS committee 

 



Monthly Planner 

February 2014 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 

      1  
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 

 
 

2 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 
Go Broncos!! 

3 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

4 
  
 
 
Post closed 

5  
 
 
 
Post closed 
 

6 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

7 
 

 
TGIF  
 

8 
Sat  night poker 
6:30pm 

 

9 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

10 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

11 

 
E board meeting 
6:30pm 
 
Post closed 

12 

 
Lincoln’s Birthday 

 
SAL meeting 7pm 
 
Post closed 

13 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

14 
 

 
TGIF 

15 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 

 

16 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

17 

 
Washington’s 
Birthday 
 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Post closed 

19 

 
General Membership 
meeting 7:30pm 
 
Post closed 

20 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

21 
 

 
TGIF 

22 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 

 

23 

 
Post opens 
1pm 

24 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

25 
 
 
Post closed 

26 
 
 
Post closed 

27 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

28 
 

 
TGIF 

 

 
 


